






LOG Meeting Minutes 2018-10-09

Changes since last Meeting

- Releasing 1.2.2 artifacts for RC0
 -  **LOG-745** - Release Logging jars/wars by RC0 CLOSED
 - split repo into 6 to allow for proper 1:1 releases - 1 artifact per repo
 - last of 6 releasing today <https://gerrit.onap.org/r/#/c/70027/> - will return repo to previous state and bump to 1.4.0 - [Prudence Au](#) assisting
- OOM: HIGH SO refactored out kibana sidecars - discovered this thu - I am currently adding back ELK capability
 -  **SO-1440** - Re-add Filebeat sidecars to SO after 2-9 container refactor CLOSED
 - <https://gerrit.onap.org/r/#/c/69947/> - halfway done - need to determine subset of containers to ELKify
- 3 conferences within the month 2 to prep logging for
 - Nov 5 - not presenting - just meeting <https://events.linuxfoundation.org/events/acumosaiday/>
 - Oct 30 - presenting OOM based ELK log tracking - as much as I can demo - https://events.linuxfoundation.org/events/osn_days_2018/north-america/ottawa_ontario_canada/
 - Oct 22/23 - prep ONAP labs - provide OOM help - <https://events.linuxfoundation.org/events/academic-summit/>
- OOM: Portal nodeport fix for their https port - merged <https://gerrit.onap.org/r/#/c/69859/>
- OOM: dev yaml - part of prepping for onap subset deployment - fixed - <https://gerrit.onap.org/r/#/c/69931/>
- Request from Acumos to upgrade from ELK 5.5/5.6 to 6.x - for syslog capture capability (CLAMP is at 6.1 there was a common poc using 6.3) - will retest ELK+Filebeat under 6.3 images
 -  **LOG-746** - Elasticsearch, Kibana, Logstash and Filebeat 6.3.x upgrade CLOSED

Notes

- POMBA scope wiki for the 29th arch meet
 - add pomba openlab tenant  **OPENLABS-355** - Openlab - create POMBA tenant CLOSED
 - add edit capability for non-PTLs for <https://lists.onap.org/g/onap-discuss/message/12851?p=,,,20,0,0,0::Created,,CLM+security+wiki,20,2,0,26800627>
 - add
- JIRA board <https://jira.onap.org/secure/RapidBoard.jspa?rapidView=143&view=planning&selectedIssue=LOG-265&epics=visible>
- Finish 8 of 9 policy violations - mostly version changes and defer to oparent 1.2.1/1.2.2 - <https://nexus-iq.wl.linuxfoundation.org/assets/index.html#/reports/logging-analytics/6f8db930f72841669edb2914dd5ef86a>
- Return to logback.xml common format - <https://gerrit.onap.org/r/#/c/62405/> - not started testing yet
- Casablanca scope - [Logging Casablanca Scope](#)
- Dublin scope - book meeting - [Logging Dublin Scope](#) after next thu (TSC and Acumos) - tentative 16th
- RC2 on 1st Nov
- Scheduling
 - 23 Oct (presenting - may defer)
 - 30 Oct (presenting just after - should make it)
 - 6 Nov (travelling - may run)
- split repo into 6 to allow for proper 1:1 releases - 1 artifact per repo
- EELF support - not deprecating - still supporting - the key is to support the new format - with whatever library a component chooses.
 - Need to test EELF support of markers/mdcs -
- security for Dublin
 - get the 3 https nodeports in and reserved (reserve in casablanca)
 -  **LOG-494** - Use Search Guard Community Edition for TLS REST encryption CLOSED re-review aaf integration with SearchGuard